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SIDE LETTER – DEA REGISTRATION REQUIREMENT 

July 1, 1998 

Mr. Joseph Bader 

Regional Administrator 
Union of American Physicians and Dentists 

4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 622 

Marina del Rey, CA 90292·6695 

RE: DEA Registration Requirement 

Dear Joe: 

The California State University, in accordance with applicable federal law, 
permits each campus to certify that a Unit 1 physician is an "individual  
practitioner  who is required  to obtain an individual registration in order to 
carry out their duties..." as a CSU employee. Each campus which requires a 
Unit 1 physician to maintain a current and valid DEA registration will provide 
the appropriate certification, to the extent permitted by law, permitting such 
individual practitioner to be eligible for the allowable exemption for State 
employees from payment of reregistration application fees. 

Sincerely, 

Joel L. Block 
Manager 

Employee Relations 




